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Friday 26th June  

New Intake / September Reopening / Uniform 

Dear parent / carer, 

I just wanted to update you with three things as best I can. 

New Intake 

As you will know, we will be accepting a second intake of pupils into school on Monday 6th July for 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 only. If you wish for your child to be registered, there is still time.  
Please notify the office no later than 12pm on Monday 29th June and we will add your child to our 
register. 

September Reopening 

This is where there is the biggest uncertainty but what we expect is that our school will be 
reopened to all of our children after the summer holidays.  We will of course provide you with 
more of our plans before the summer break and will keep you updated during the summer holidays 
too. 

Uniform 

I know many of you have asked about uniform recently.  I am meeting with governors on Monday 
evening to discuss this issue and I will give you more details of our thoughts and plans next week.  

I’m sorry that information is thin on the ground at the moment but I am working hard to redress 
that and will have more news for you in the next week or two.  Thank you for your continued 
support and patience.  

Stay safe. #rdpsfamily 

Mr W Myers, Headteacher 
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